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Alan J. VanDoren

Alan and Debbie VanDoren have been married since July 1981. God has blessed them with eight children- four boys and four girls ages 12-29 and four grand daughters.
Alan learned to fly in 1977 in Atlantic City, NJ. His FAA licenses include: ATP, CFI/CFII for both helicopters and airplanes, and an A&P certificate.
After high school, Alan worked for small FBO at Bader Field Airport in Atlantic City, NJ. He developed his love for flying during those years. From 1982-1994, he was a New Jersey State Trooper and served in various NJ counties as a Road Trooper. In October 1986, he was assigned to the Aviation Unit where he learned to fly helicopters. His duties included aerial police work such as searches, photo flights, executive transportation including governor, attorney general, & state dignitaries, and med-evac operations in a state of the art, medically equipped Sikorsky S76 helicopter.
Alan and Debbie felt the Lord calling them into full time Christian service in 1991. After earning his A&P certificates, they joined Wycliffe Bible Translators/JAARS in September1994. After orientation, they were assigned to the Papua New Guinea Branch. They spent eight wonderful years serving missionaries in PNG. Alan flew both airplanes and helicopters in support of Bible translation efforts.  
The VanDorens returned to USA in July 2003 and Alan accepted a position in the JAARS Aviation Training section as Cessna 206 instructor pilot. After the 1994 Boxing Day tsunami, Alan went to Indonesia in February 2005 to help Samaritan’s Purse by flying their helicopter in relief operations. After that short term assignment, Alan returned to JAARS and become the Aviation Training Manager.
Late 2006,the JAARS Administration asked the VanDorens to go to Cameroon, West Africa to set up a helicopter program to assist Bible translation in the northwest part of the country. They arrived Jan 2007 and flew all initial missions, approved landing zones, wrote protocol, and trained a new pilot to take over program. 
The VanDoren’s resigned from JAARS in August 2007 and Alan was hired as Chief Pilot by a Part 135 helicopter company called US Helicopters, Inc in Sept 2007. He was responsible for initial hiring, training and daily operational concerns of 55 full time and 40 back-up pilots spread across the country

July 2008 Hired for the newly created position of Director of Flight Training for LeTourneau University. 
